Orland Pantry P.O. Box 14, Orland CA 95963

Serving Orland, Capay, Hamilton City & Artois

Bruce Roundy, President Lynn Gustafson, Treasurer Richard Brouse, Secretary

August 7, 2015

Barceloux-Tibessart Foundation PO Box 908 Orland, CA 95963

Dear Barceloux-Tebessart Foundation:

Thank you for your grant of \$2,000 to the Orland Pantry to purchase hams for our 2015 Christmas Baskets. Your Grant was received on August 3, 2015.

Please keep this letter as a receipt for your donation. The Orland Pantry is designated by the Internal Revenue Service as tax-exempt, as defined in section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Contributions to the Orland Pantry are tax-deductible. Upon request, we will provide you a copy of our IRS determination letter for your records. This letter confirms that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.

Thank you again for partnering with us on this important project.

Sincerely,

Treasurer

Sarah Molina Sarah Molina

A California Public Ranafit Cornoration and an IRC 501/01/21 Charity